CURRICULUM DEVELOPMENT UNIT

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

KINGSTOWN,

15<sup>TH</sup> SEPTEMBER,2015

HELP FOR HUMANITY
4112Avenue D
BROOKLYN, NY 11203

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the Ministry of Education, Iwould like to express our heartfelt thanks and appreciation to your organization for the generous donations of books and school supplies received earlier this year. They were distributed to 5 Primary Schools and two Secondary Schools in different area of the country.

This kind gesture has assured us of your continued commitment to the development of the Language and Literacy skills of the children of this our beloved land. Which ultimately we know will add value to the lives.

Once again we thank your organization and may God bless all those give donations to make these ventures possible.

Respectfully yours,

Aldena Samuel Jack

Education Office HE GRENADINE

Language, Literacy and Communication Department

Ministry of Education